
Election Notice 
City of Imperial to Cancel November 5, 2024 Election 

 
On May 8, 2024, the Imperial City Council adopted a resolution calling for the General 
Municipal Election to be held on November 5, 2024 to elect two members to the City 
Council. At the close of the nomination period on August 9, 2024, only incumbents P. 
Roberto Amparano and Katie Burnworth filed Nomination Papers to run for office.  In 
accordance with Section 10229 of the California Elections Code, when the number of 
nominees for an election does not exceed the offices to be filled, the City Council has 
the option to either cancel the election and appoint the nominees or proceed with an 
election. 
 
On Wednesday, August 21, 2024 the Imperial City Council, during a regular scheduled 
meeting, took formal action to cancel the election and appoint incumbents P. Roberto 
Amparano and Katie Burnworth to serve full terms of four-years.  The incumbents will 
officially be sworn into office at the conclusion of their current terms, which end in 
November 2024.  
 
Dated: August 22, 2024 


